
Reminder Email (Overdue Response) - Application LA005501, Reg No 
W0249-02 

Dear Sir or Madam,

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 28/11/2023 requesting information in respect 
of your licence application, licence reg W0249-02. 

It is noted that you have not responded to the noticed issued. With a view 
to advancing this application for determination, the above mentioned 
information should be submitted to the EPA within one month of this final 
reminder.

It should be noted that failure to comply with this request may result in the 
Withdrawal or Abandonment of your application for a licence. 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested.

Yours faithfully,
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability

Sent: 31-01-2024

To: Jim O'Callaghan;  Sam Bowden

From: noreply Reply
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